
 

 

E-Safety Alert for Parents 21/01/2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Today all schools received a safeguarding notification about an application (app) that some children 
are accessing. It is called Avakin Life. I have included the link to the alert below and copied the reasons 
why this application has been flagged as a risk to children.  

Please check if you child(ren) are using this application and follow the guidance below. The app is 
aimed at 17+, however, younger children have been using the app. The app is not suitable for primary 
aged children and we recommend that if your child is using the app, that you delete it.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Simon Dickie 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/01/20/avakin/?utm_campaign=Avakin%20Life&utm_medium=e
mail&_hsmi=107379669&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-
8ouwRZhQgfbMYIHTOrd0mLIqZqmmfc8q42liSZdiaZ93JeP_R-
QpLsfjfGKGwxNnw3hCitfTnbUugAWlZelpG_pNhUiBwC9aHVXMpWDMZVPpNQE2Y&utm_content=10
7379669&utm_source=hs_email 
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